
Voices of Hope:  

A Jubilee Year Community Choir Experience 

Sunday, September 14, 2025 

 
In celebration of the Jubilee Year, *Voices of Hope* is a one-of-a-kind 

community choir event at Sacred Heart Cathedral that invites 

**everyone**—no singing experience required—to come together and 

create something beautiful through music. 

 

In just two hours, from 2pm-4pm, participants will learn 3–4 uplifting 

songs centered on the theme of **Hope**, including one simple multi-part 

piece (SAB or SSA). With guidance from experienced facilitators, Brock and 

Kayleigh Skomorowski, we'll explore our voices, enjoy the joy of singing 

together, and form a choir for the afternoon. 

 

The event will conclude with a short performance in the Cathedral—open 

to the public and recorded—sharing our collective song of hope with the 

wider community. 

 

Whether you're a shower singer, a former choir kid, church choir member 

or simply curious, this is a warm and welcoming space to sing, connect, 

and celebrate.                                         
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